
 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF MEETING 
OF THE OVERSIGHT BOARD OF THE SUCCESSOR AGENCY TO THE 

REDEVELOPMENT AGENCY FOR THE CITY OF COLTON 
 
 NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Regular Meeting of the Oversight 

Board of the Successor Agency to the Redevelopment Agency for the City of 

Colton scheduled for Thursday, March 23, 2017 at 1:30 p.m. in the Colton Council 

Chambers, located at 650 North La Cadena Drive, Colton, California, has been 

canceled. The next regular meeting will be held on Thursday, April 27, 2017, at 

1:30 p.m. If you have any questions or need further information, please contact 

Sabdi Sanchez, Chief Deputy City Clerk, at (909) 370-5001. 

 

     
________________________________ 

    CAROLINA R. PADILLA 
    City Clerk 
    City of Colton 


